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july 15, 2016 

On behalf of all members of the Bedford Police Department, I would like to thank 
all the residents, organizations and businesses that flooded our department with 
hand baked cookies, gift baskets, cupcakes and notes of appreciation after the 
horrific events that unfolded in Dallas. 

Law enforcement officers put their lives in harm’s way on a daily basis, to protect 
our freedom and democracy, confront crime and disorder and to ensure the 
safety and quality of life for our communities. 

In Bedford, we are truly blessed and fortunate to have the support of our leaders, 
residents and business owners. 

Rather than letting this tragedy divide us, this is the time for us to come together 
as a community, share our grief and look for solutions.  

Again, a sincere thank you to all!  

Chief Robert Bongiorno 
Bedford Police Department 

 


